
   

 

           

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

8 July 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Summer Work Pack 
 
Your child will receive a summer work pack by post. The work  has been selected by their class teacher. It 
may be work from the year before, their current year or the year above. We have included information about 
what each child should be able to do by the end of each academic year. 
 
Regards 
 

S Hudson 

 

Mrs S Hudson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Middleton Primary School 
Middleton, South Bretton,  
Peterborough PE3 9XJ  
Tel: 01733 262696  
Email: office@middletonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kathy Fountain 
 
 

 

Company Number: 11108321 

 

mailto:office@middletonprimaryschool.co.uk

